
 Corrigendum regarding appointment of Concurrent Auditor 

 

              With reference to our office advertisement published in the newspaper 

on 12/9/14 for hiring of services of Chartered Accountant firms empanelled 

with CAG for Concurrent Audit, in reference to this it is further clarified 

regarding submission of Technical and Financial bids that: 

1. It is required to submit the Technical and Financial Bids 

separately i.e. is in separate sealed envelopes. 

2. And the Financial Bid is require to be submit on the letter Pad 

of the firm with duly signed and stamped. Along with this it 

should also be noted that monthly fee with all taxes should be 

mentioned.  

 

 


